NOV 15 1985

SPS brotech Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Richard J. Leisman
Safety and Hazardous Waste Officer
7528 Auburn Road .
P.0. Box 348
Patnesville, Ohio 44077

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated October 22, 1985, for an amendment to Materials
License 34-00583-04.

An amendment fee of $120 1s required as specified in §170.31 (3M) of 10 CFR 170,
copy enclosed. Payment should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
and mailed to the attention of Cheryl Phillips at our Washington, D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region II1 iicensing staff located at
799 Roosevelt Road, Gien Ellyn, I11inois 60137. The fee, however, is required
prior to issuance of the amendment. When submitting the fee, please refer to
CONTROL NUMBER 380029.

Sincerely,

Orizinal Signad gy
Glenda Jac' <y

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

cc: Regiom 111

DISTRIBUTION:

Pending fee File L
Weekly Reading File ¢
Materials Reading Fi)
,—"“L——g S
86022500 217

L K.
ormcE LFMS;ADM* LFMS: ADM

I
sy | SKIMDEFTEY i Fed  BIACKSON }
ovem| 11/£3/85 | 11/ -

wx
Y

kit =

- 'OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM 0240



